
Lucashof 2021 

Pet Nat 

“This delightfully fun, fizzy 
Riesling juxtaposes a lavishly 
perfumed nose with a bracing, 
spry palate. A pétillant naturel 

bottled following a single 
fermentation and produced 

with no added sugar or yeast, 
it’s light as a feather yet 

piercing with honeyed lemon 
and apple flavors. A rarity well 

worth the effort to seek out. 
Best enjoyed young.” 
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Points 

Lucashof 2021 

Pet Nat 

“This delightfully fun, fizzy 
Riesling juxtaposes a lavishly 
perfumed nose with a bracing, 
spry palate. A pétillant naturel 

bottled following a single 
fermentation and produced 

with no added sugar or yeast, 
it’s light as a feather yet 

piercing with honeyed lemon 
and apple flavors. A rarity well 

worth the effort to seek out. 
Best enjoyed young.” 

90 
Points 

Lucashof 2021 

Pet Nat 

“This delightfully fun, fizzy 
Riesling juxtaposes a lavishly 
perfumed nose with a bracing, 
spry palate. A pétillant naturel 

bottled following a single 
fermentation and produced 

with no added sugar or yeast, 
it’s light as a feather yet 

piercing with honeyed lemon 
and apple flavors. A rarity well 

worth the effort to seek out. 
Best enjoyed young.” 

90 
Points 

Lucashof 2021 

Pet Nat 

“This delightfully fun, fizzy 
Riesling juxtaposes a lavishly 
perfumed nose with a bracing, 
spry palate. A pétillant naturel 

bottled following a single 
fermentation and produced 

with no added sugar or yeast, 
it’s light as a feather yet 

piercing with honeyed lemon 
and apple flavors. A rarity well 

worth the effort to seek out. 
Best enjoyed young.” 

90 
Points 

Lucashof 2021 

Pet Nat 

“This delightfully fun, fizzy 
Riesling juxtaposes a lavishly 
perfumed nose with a bracing, 
spry palate. A pétillant naturel 

bottled following a single 
fermentation and produced 

with no added sugar or yeast, 
it’s light as a feather yet 

piercing with honeyed lemon 
and apple flavors. A rarity well 

worth the effort to seek out. 
Best enjoyed young.” 

90 
Points 

Lucashof 2021 

Pet Nat 

“This delightfully fun, fizzy 
Riesling juxtaposes a lavishly 
perfumed nose with a bracing, 
spry palate. A pétillant naturel 

bottled following a single 
fermentation and produced 

with no added sugar or yeast, 
it’s light as a feather yet 

piercing with honeyed lemon 
and apple flavors. A rarity well 

worth the effort to seek out. 
Best enjoyed young.” 

90 
Points 


